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The three articles contained in this issue of Education for in/ormation are all 
edited versions of papers presented at the International Conference on Technology 
and Education in Library and Information Science. This Conference was held in 
Dubrovnik, Yugoslavia, in May 1984, and included a number of participants from 
abroad as well as those from the host country. The papers ranged over a wide 
spectrum of issues relating to education and training and contain much food for 
thought. 

A very small number of people are able to attend this kind of conference, and 
therefore it is useful that the papers should be published. It is now common practice 
for the organizers of conferences to publish the collected papers in a volume of 
proceedings to facilitate dissemination rather than relying upon individual authors 
to seek publication for their own contributions. Unfortunately, however, published 
conference proceedings often have a small circulation and can be difficult to identify 
and obtain. It therefore seems a valuable service for selected papers to be re-pub­
lished in journals which can reach a wider market. Several conference papers have 
already been re-published in earlier issues of Education for in/ormation, and we hope 
to continue this practice in the future 

R.F. Guy and 1.A. Large 
Editors 
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